
 

 

ATTENTION NEW HOMEOWNERS 

 

PLEASE NOTE; RENTAL OF NEWLY PURCHASED 

CONDOMINIUM UNIT IN HOLIDAY HARBOUR 

CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION IS PROHIBITED FOR 

TWO YEARS. 

AFTER TWO YEARS, ALL RENTALS HAVE TO ABIDE 

BY ALL THE REQUIREMENTS AS OUTLINED IN THE 

OPERATING DOCUMENTS. 

  

PLEASE REFER TO THE RULES AND REGULATIONS 

 

 


